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Thank you so much for your nice letter

of 3 July. I appreciated you writing.

I am so sorry that your holiday on

"SS Uganda" was cancelled. I know only

too well how disappointing it must have been

for all of you at the time. But thank

you for being so understanding.

With all best wishes.

•

Miss Jenny Coleman


